
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am 
 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our  
website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Assisting Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

   
  Monday        9:00am    + Theresa Lang 
                                          
  Tuesday        7:00pm    + Mike Baun     
                      by Isabelle Wild 
              

  Wednesday  9:00am    + Ernie Krammer 
                      by Cooney & Farough families                                                                

  Thursday      9:00am    + Ian Mortorana 
                      by Ken & Marg Engel 
            

  Friday           9:00am     + Brian Osika  
                      by Debbie Pyette 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
1 Samuel 26.2, 7-9, 12-13, 22-25 

Ps 103.1-2, 3-4, 8+10, 12-13 
1 Corinthians 15.45-49 

Luke 6.27-38 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Effective February 7th, the guidelines for in 
person gatherings outside of Mass have 
changed.   
 

In person gatherings at Resurrection Parish have resumed with the  
exception of Children’s Liturgy which will resume Sunday, February 27th. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our Parish  
office at 306-352-0800. 

OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY. IF YOU OR SOMEONE 
YOU KNOW IS IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN THE  

PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  
Glenda Lemire, Ph. 306-781-2393  
Email Glenda.lemire@gmail.com 

Is Your Address Correct? 
 
Do we have your correct address on file?  If you have moved or are  
planning to move, please go to the website and print out a Registration Form, 
complete and return it to the office ASAP as the Finance Office will be  
completing the Donation Receipts soon.  Please  discard 2021 or earlier  
envelopes to receive proper credit in 2022 (you have a different envelope  
number)!!!  Your 2022 Offertory Envelopes are available to be picked up in the 
Greeting Area, if you need assistance please ask one of the ushers, they will be happy to assist 
you. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism 
Registration is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, so register 
as soon as possible. Registration can be 
submitted and classes taken prior to the 
birth of your child. 
  
A baptism celebration is scheduled for April 
24, 2022. The celebration will be filled as 
completed registrations are received. 
  
  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
Children’s sacrament programs have  
started. We have gone to an online version, 
if you wish to register for confirmation/first 
Eucharist or First Reconciliation you may do 
so by contacting the parish office.  
 

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Rick at 306-352-0988 

Thank you to Barb Moser for her 
commitment and dedication to the 

Parish in the role of Sacrament  
Coordinator for the past 4 ½ years. 
Barb has recently resigned and we 
wish her an abundance of God’s 

blessings on her future  
endeavors. 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again 
for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, 
and beyond. 

 We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical ministries. Even if you 
had helped out in the past; please take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see 
our website for more information 

Thank You 

Your 2021 income tax receipts are now available for pick-up. 
This is the last weekend that they will be available for pick-up.  

There are containers in the Gathering Space where you 
can drop off your palm leaves for use on Ash Wednesday. 

Do you feel called to share your musical gifts?   
 
We are looking for singers for a new choir, which will sing 
once a month on the 4th weekend Saturday at 5:00.  Practices 
will be just before mass.   
 
Please contact Elaine at elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net. 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

French Immersion Kindergarten Registration  
 
École St. Elizabeth is currently accepting registrations for French Immersion kindergarten for 
the 2022-2023 school year.  All children who will be five years old before December 31, 2022 
are invited to register.  To submit a registration form, please refer to our school website at 
https://www.rcsd.ca/school/StElizabeth/Pages/default.aspx.  Please contact the school office at  
306-791-7300 for additional information.  

Thank you for your generous and invaluable support of the Archbishop’s Appeal and 
Truth and Reconciliation (TRC) Healing Response campaigns. We hope you 
know the meaningful impact you have had. Thank YOU! 
 
In total the Archdiocese Annual Appeal raised $1,257,000 (79%) 
 
Towards the Archdiocese Annual Appeal, Resurrection Parish raised $96,235.50 was 
which 92% of our goal. ($104,081) 
 
Resurrection Parish also raised, in donations and pledges, $65,048.60 for the TRC fund.  

Women’s Faith Formation  
February 26 in Meeting Room 2 from 9:30 to 11 



Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

YOUTH 
… faith, friends and family 



 

“The World Day of 

Prayer” 

 

March 4, 2022, 2PM. 

 
  The program this year is 

written by women of England, 

Wales, and Northern Ireland. 

 

Our Lady of Peace 

425 Broad St North 



 
 

 

  

40-HOURS FOR LIFE 

 MARCH 2 – APRIL 10, 2022 

4:30 – 5:30 p.m. 
Regina General Hospital – 14th Ave. 

This lent, come – even for just one day 

and pray to end abortion … because 

nothing is more important than 

protecting the most vulnerable in society! 

20,372 lives saved 

114 abortion centers closed 
 

229 abortion workers quit 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

: 

 

223 Main Street  
Ottawa, Ontario Canada 

1 800 637-6859 

 

 

 

 

 

ustpaul.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

March 4, 2022 

9am - 4pm (EST) 
Online - Zoom 

Speakers: Pamela Walsh, Teresa Whalen Lux, Fr. Bradford Fahlman, Archbishop Donald Bolen 

 
Over the last five years the Archdiocese of Regina has embarked on a progressive dialogue with 
victims of clergy sexual abuse in an on-going effort to change the way those who were abused were 
treated. In this workshop the Archdiocesan Core Working Group members will share and discuss the 
best practices that have led to practical and tangible ways to provide a victim-centred approach that 
helps people impacted by the legacy of clergy sexual abuse and works to educate non-victims. Topics 
addressed include a victim sharing how abuse impacted her life, transparency, and accountability 
from a victim's perspective, accompanying and reaching out to victims, and educational and parish 
resources, all aimed at reducing re-victimization and initiating a change of culture around the exercise 
of authority. 

*Please note that the sessions will be recorded and shared with registered participants.  

 

Schedule 

9:00 am - 9:10 am      Welcome, Introduction  

9:10 am - 10:15 am      The Impact of the Legacy of Abuse: Transparency and Accountability  

   

10:15 am - 10:30 am    Break 

10:30 am - 12:00 pm   Victim Inspired Archdiocesan Approach 

 

12:00 pm - 1:00 pm     Lunch Break 

1:00 pm - 2:30 pm       How to Reduce Re-victimization 

                                      Victim Services and Advocacy 

 

2:30 pm - 2:45 pm       Break 

2:45 pm - 4:00 pm       Panel Discussion Q&A /Close  
 

The registration fee 

for the general 

public is $50.00 and 

$10.00 for students. 

To receive the 
student discount, 

please contact the 

CPCS by email. 

 

 
Register today!  

 

Workshop 
A Victim-Centred Approach: Best Practices for Accompaniment, 

Reducing Re-victimization and Dealing with a Legacy of Clergy 

Sexual Abuse 

 

mailto:CPCS@ustpaul.ca
mailto:CPCS@ustpaul.ca
https://ustpaul.ca/en/cpcs-workshop-a-victim-centred-approach-best-practices-for-accompaniment-reducing-re-victimization-and-dealing-with-a-legacy-of-clergy-sexual-abuse_7523_17.htm
https://www.facebook.com/CPCSspu


 
State KofC Lenten Faith Enrichment Day 

 

Hosted by 
Bishop Budka Council 

#5914 

MARCH 12, 2022 
8:00AM-5:30PM 

Doors open at 7am 
 

St. Basil Parish Centre - 1747 Toronto St - REGINA 

REKINDLE  
THE FLAME 

A Men’s Lenten retreat day to reignite your faith! 
 

Come join us in prayer, presentations, reflection, faith-
sharing, confession, recommitment of faith, Sacrament of 

Anointing and concluding Divine Liturgy. 
 

(Includes a continental breakfast, lunch, snacks, drinks) 
Clergy attend for free! 

 

Register before Mar 7th at: stbmd.ca/events 
Cost: $40. Paid online through PayPal.com  

to: “registration@stbmd.ca” 
 

Presenters of the day include: 

Archbishop Don Bolen Kevin Philip Fr. Warren Dungen 



Archdiocese of Regina

   Bulletin
February 20, 2022
7th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“But rather, love your enemies and do good to them, and lend without expecting 
anything back…”  (Luke 6:35)
Easier said than done, right?  But, if we are to imitate Christ, most of us need 
to practice mercy and compassion more frequently.  Start with the little daily 
annoyances that we experience, the unkind word or hateful glance we receive.  
Instead of plotting revenge on that person, try saying a quick prayer for that 
person.  Praying for our enemies doesn’t change them, it changes us.  Mercy 
and compassion will keep us on the path to holiness.
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TTF284: Cordial Catholic 
Crossover with K. Albert Little and 
Dr. Brett Salkeld
In this crossover episode, Catholic 
convert K. Albert Little invites Dr. Brett 
Salkeld to join his Cordial Catholic 
podcast to discuss The Eucharist, Real 
Presence, and Transubstantiation. 
Show Snippet: “Think of Jesus spitting 

in the mud and rubbing stuff on people’s eyes. That is SO 
sacramental...that the material order which God created as 
good and that was ordered to our good, is the place where 
he approaches us.”https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/cordial-
catholic-crossover-with-k-albert-little-and-dr-brett-salkeld

FREE Books DVDS and More
The staff at the Pastoral Centre are preparing to move in the next 
couple of months. We will have tables with free items
including office paper, DVDs, books and other miscellaneous office 
items available for free at our offices. The items will be clearly 
marked in the main hallway. Due to covid, we request you call 
ahead to book a time to browse the items. All items are on a first-
come first-serve basis and the tables will be refreshed regularly 
with new free items. Call Joan at 306-352-1651 to arrange a time 
to stop by. 

CPCS Workshop: A Victim-Centred Approach: Best 
Practices for Accompaniment, Reducing  
Re-Victimization and Dealing with a Legacy of Clergy 
Sexual Abuse 
March 4, 2022
8:00 AM - 3:00 PM CST
Online – Zoom
Speakers: Pamela Walsh, Teresa Whalen Lux, Fr. Bradford 
Fahlman, Archbishop Donald Bolen
Over the last five years the Archdiocese of Regina has 
embarked on a progressive dialogue with victims of clergy 
sexual abuse in an on-going effort to change the way 
those who were abused were treated. In this workshop the 
Archdiocesan Core Working Group members will share and 
discuss the best practices that have led to practical and 
tangible ways to provide a victim-centred approach that 
helps people impacted by the legacy of clergy sexual abuse 
and works to educate non-victims. Topics addressed include 
a victim sharing how abuse impacted her life, transparency, 
and accountability from a victim’s perspective, accompanying 
and reaching out to victims, and educational and parish 
resources, all aimed at reducing re-victimization and initiating 
a change of culture around the exercise of authority.
*Please note that the sessions will be recorded and shared 
with registered participants. The registration fee for the 
general public is $50.00
Register at: https://ustpaul.ca/en/cpcs-workshop-a-victim-
centred-approach-best-practices-for-accompaniment-
reducing-re-victimization-and-dealing-with-a-legacy-of-
clergy-sexual-abuse_7523_17.htm

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means 
‘the word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee
Did you know that... Paul Acoose [1885-1978] from Zagime 
[Sakimay] Anishinabek First Nation, Saskatchewan was a 
world class distance runner. In 1909 he turned professional 
and went on to win many races. He travelled to New York 
where he finished second in a 20 mile race in Madison 
Square Gardens. On March 30, 1910, Paul defeated Tom 
Longboat [winner of the 1907 Boston Marathon] in a 12 mile 
race in Toronto. He was inducted into the Saskatchewan 
Sports Hall of Fame in 1983.

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the 
traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and 

homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/cordial-catholic-crossover-with-k-albert-little-and-dr-brett-salkel
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/cordial-catholic-crossover-with-k-albert-little-and-dr-brett-salkel
https://ustpaul.ca/en/cpcs-workshop-a-victim-centred-approach-best-practices-for-accompaniment-reduc
https://ustpaul.ca/en/cpcs-workshop-a-victim-centred-approach-best-practices-for-accompaniment-reduc
https://ustpaul.ca/en/cpcs-workshop-a-victim-centred-approach-best-practices-for-accompaniment-reduc
https://ustpaul.ca/en/cpcs-workshop-a-victim-centred-approach-best-practices-for-accompaniment-reduc
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Sacred Places and Spaces:
March 2022 seminars on Ecumenical Stewardship

You are invited to join in our March 2022 series of 
Ecumenical Stewardship seminars. We’re thinking about the 
use of sacred buildings and properties in new ways. Join us 

Thursdays, March 3, 10, 17, and 24 at 3:00 PM.
Mar. 3: From Maintenance to Mission
Rev. Dr. Iain Luke will help us consider the factors in moving 
congregations to a more missional approach in their ministry.
Mar. 10: Greening Our Churches
Norman Lévesque will explore with us the various ways our 
facilities and our grounds can reduce their impact on God’s 
beautiful Creation.
Mar. 17: Sharing Sacred Spaces – Facilities and Ministries
Rev. Dr. Sandra Beardsall will discuss the many and varied 
ways denominations can work together in ministry and in the 
sharing of facilities.
Mar. 24:  Loving Our Neighbours! (again)
Carla Leon and Zoë Chaytors will engage us in the question 
of how we practically interact with our communities and use 
our physical resources in mission for the good of all.
Registration required: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/
register/tZcpduiurjIuHdE69wI-4LGI5vlHO0mGqViK
For further information, contact Archdeacon Cheryl Toth at 
stewardship@sasktel.net
All are welcome. This webinar is planned in the spirit of the 
LAURC Covenant by the Ecumenical Stewardship Committee 
of the Anglican Diocese of Qu’Appelle, the Saskatchewan 
Synod of the ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic Archdiocese 
of Regina.

From the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry...
The Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry is in the process 
of planning a pilgrimage journey to World Youth Day in 
Lisbon, Portugal in August of 2023. https://www.lisboa2023.
org/en/ If you will be 18 or over by August of 2023 and 
would like to consider becoming a part of this pilgrimage 
community, please join us on Thursday, February 24th at 
7:00 – 8:30 over Zoom. https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8628666
3850?pwd=VDJLUzMrMHZack96ZnF0dmpzL3F6UT09

Ignatian Spirituality Conference
The Jesuits of Canada are hosting their first-ever online 
Ignatian Spirituality Conference this spring! Register to take 
part in this free event from April 2-3, 2022, and experience 
time-tested methods to delve deeper in the spiritual life, 
recognizing our call to collaborate in Jesus’ project of hope, 
reconciliation and justice.
Eight sessions with speakers including James Martin, SJ, 
Laurence Loubières, XMCJ, and Greg Kennedy, SJ
Learn more and register today: https://ignatienne-ignatian.
vfairs.com/?utm_source=email-social&utm_medium=email-
s o c i a l & u t m _ c a m p a i g n = A R C H R E G I N A & u t m _
id=ARCHREGINA&utm_term=%20ARCHREGINA&utm_
content=ARCHREGINA 

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
Regina, SK  S4R 2X8

(306) 352-1651
Please send Bulletin Announcements to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

Miller High School Class of 1972 50th Reunion
Former Students/Staff of Miller Composite High School, 
Regina, Sask.  Class of 1972 50th reunion planning 
committee invites you to our reunion celebration to be held 
Sept. 2-4, 2022.  If interested, email contact information to 
miller1972alumni@gmail.com.  

Divine Renovation Workshop: What is God Saying to 
the Church?
A live online event with Fr. James Mallon, Bishop Robert 
Barron, and Revd. Nicky Gumbel.  
Tuesday, March 1, 12:00 PM CST
What is God saying to the Church throughout the last two 
years? What have we learned? What should be our focus 
moving forward?  What is the most urgent call for the 
Church?
•	 What have the past two years revealed about the 
Church and how she is fulfilling her mission?
•	 What are we begin called to repent of, to turn from, 
and to turn towards?
Register at: https://divinerenovation.tfaforms.net/f/what-is-
god-saying-event

Synod 2021 2023
Join the most  

ambitious, global  
consultation  

endeavor in human history!  
archregina.sk.ca/synod-2021-2023

ttps://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpduiurjIuHdE69wI-4LGI5vlHO0mGqViK 
ttps://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpduiurjIuHdE69wI-4LGI5vlHO0mGqViK 
https://www.lisboa2023.org/en/
https://www.lisboa2023.org/en/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86286663850?pwd=VDJLUzMrMHZack96ZnF0dmpzL3F6UT09 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86286663850?pwd=VDJLUzMrMHZack96ZnF0dmpzL3F6UT09 
http://www.campmonahan.ca 
https://ignatienne-ignatian.vfairs.com/?utm_source=email-social&utm_medium=email-social&utm_campaign
https://ignatienne-ignatian.vfairs.com/?utm_source=email-social&utm_medium=email-social&utm_campaign
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https://ignatienne-ignatian.vfairs.com/?utm_source=email-social&utm_medium=email-social&utm_campaign
https://divinerenovation.tfaforms.net/f/what-is-god-saying-event
https://divinerenovation.tfaforms.net/f/what-is-god-saying-event
http://archregina.sk.ca/synod-2021-2023


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our  
parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

The Regina Pats are the oldest 
major junior hockey franchise 
in the world, operating from 
their original location under 

the same name.  


